
MONTGOMERY TOWNSHIP BUSINESS DEVELOPMENT PARTNERSHIP 
MEETING MINUTES 

November 21, 2017 
 

The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Business Development Partnership (BDP) was held 
at 12:30 p.m., Tuesday, November 21, 2017 at the Montgomery Township Building.  The members of the 
BDP in attendance included Allan Nappen, Larry Mastroieni, Jim Brusilovsky, Bob Cole, and Catherine 
Grumbein.  Also present: Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township Manager, and Danielle Bridge, 
Chamber of Commerce of Greater Montgomery County.   
 
Call to Order:   The meeting was called to order at 12:46pm. 
 
October 2017 Minutes Approval:  Approved as submitted.   
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
New Business:   
 
John DiNome, Reed Smith- Labor Update 

John DiNome from Reed Smith discussed some labor issues and the landscape under the new 
administration.   

 
Old Business:   

Business Card Exchange Event-March 15, 2018 (morning) 
The Chamber of Commerce of Greater Montgomery County is partnering with the Committee for 
this event. 
 
Meeting Ideas for 2018 
Township Staff asked for meeting ideas for next year.  The Police Department will be the guest 
speaker for January,  John DiNome will come back in the fall (October or November).   

 
Adjournment:   

• There being no further business to come before the BDP, the meeting adjourned at 1:41p.m.  The 
Committee will meet next on January 16, 2018.   


